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Safeguarding Newsletter 

The summer holidays bring around so many opportunities for fun and relaxation away from the school setting and for 

children being with their families and loved ones. However we are aware there  is an opportunity for risks to present 

themselves. Therefore in this edition of our Safeguarding newsletter, we want to provide you with some summer tips for 

keeping children safe online as well as external support should you or your child need it.  

 

Ms Wood—Designated Safeguarding Lead 

wooda@wes.swecet.org  

Miss Pooley—Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead  

pooleya@wes.swecet.org 

School Safeguarding Team 

Summer Holidays 

 

Recently we wrote home to our parents to inform them of a uni-

form recycling scheme that we are trialling, in an attempt to be 

more sustainable and support our local community.  

If you require any support with uniform for your child for Sep-

tember, please email us at uniformrecycling@wes.swecet,org  

with your requests and we will do our best to accommodate. 

Equally, if you want to support our uniform drive, please bring 

any pre-loved uniform to our main reception.  

 

Uniform Drive 



 


